

THE PENDLE PRESS

YEAR 7 TRANSISTION WORKSHOPS

Our Year 7 students have participated in workshops from Headspace on the Transition from Primary to High School. Students participated in a range of activities and created fantastic posters! "Wonderfully thoughtful and respectful workshops. Year 7 are very artistic." - Mona (Headspace)



FAVELL ST ENTRANCE

Due to ground works being conducted around the entrance to the school from Favell Street, we have been required by the contractors to close this entrance for up to three weeks. Students will need to enter the school via the other existing entrances until this work is completed. Once this work is completed, we will re-open the entrance for students to enter and exit the school

UPCOMING EVENTS

Wed Mar 8 to Fri Mar 10 - RAW Program
Thu Mar 9 - Prospect Zone Swimming Carnival
Wed Mar 15 - Stage 6 SHAPE HSC excursion
Tue Mar 21 - Harmony Day

YEAR 12 FAST FORWARD CONFERENCE 2023

Our Year 12 Fast Forward students attended the Year 12 conference at Western Sydney University, South Parramatta Campus. They were able to access important information, as well as participate in a variety of workshops to further explore their educational and career aspirations. Many of our students who participated last year were able to gain early entry to university this year.



MORE SPORTING SUCCESS



Congratulations to
Tammy Thomas who
has been selected for
the NSW CHSSA Tennis
Championship and Zak
Begic who has been



selected for the Prospect Zone Football All-Star Team.





You can follow us on both Instagram @pendlehillhs and Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/PendleHHS

